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2018 Officers 
President: 
Linda Kolar 505-662-5768 
kolars@newmexico.com 
 
Vice Presidents: 
 
Secretary: 

Joan Williams 
joanwilliamsla@earthlink.net 

 
Treasurer: 

Donna Smith, 575-829-3883  
dnt@glenda.com 

   
2018 Chairs 

Community Service: 
   Flo Carr, 505-660-4980 
  ks_carr@msn.com 
Library: 

Deb McLin, 505- 672-9811 
damclin@gmail.com 

Membership: 
Brenda Edeskuty 
edeskuty@zianet.com 

Newsletter: 
Clara Vigil, 505-672-0098 

    c.vigil0098@gmail.com  
Publicity: 

Charlene McHale, 
505-660-0380 
cjmchale@comcast.net 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek,  
505-662-4865 
deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 

Donation Quilt 
  Michelle DeBardeleben,  
  505-672-4054 
  mdebard@gmail.com 

 
LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS 

White Rock Presbyterian Church 
310 Rover Blvd 

Tuesday, August 28 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

President's	Message:	
It	is	hard	to	believe	that	it	is	August.		How	this	year	has	flown	by!		I	hope	
everyone	took	advantage	of	July	to	get	some	quilt	project	finished.		
Remember	the	UFO	Challenge.		JoAnn	is	ready	and	willing	to	take	your	money	
if	you	wish	to	compete.	
	
We	will	have	our	annual	potluck	this	month.		Bring	your	favorite	dish	to	share.	
I	am	personally	looking	forward	to	tasting	everything.		Personally,	I	have	not	
decided	what	to	bring.		Always	deciding	at	the	last	moment.		We	will	also	
have	our	show	and	tell,	but	will	take	this	time	to	visit	and	catch	up	with	
everyone.	
	
We	will	have	guest	speakers	at	our	September	and	October	meetings,	and	
each	will	hold	a	workshop	the	following	day.		Please	take	advantage	of	these	
opportunities	to	learn	something	new.	
	
The	end	of	the	year	is	fast	approaching.		We	will	need	to	elect	new	officers	in	
November.	I	am	looking	for	members	to	serve	on	the	Nominating	Committee	
to	prepare	a	slate	of	officer	for	2019.		If	you	are	interested	in	serving	on	the	
committee	or	serving	as	an	officer,	please	let	me	know.	
	
You	know	you	are	a	Quilter	If........	
There's	more	Fabric	in	the	House	than	Food	
"Fat	Quarters"	are	not	the	heaviest	part	of	your	body	
Your	ironing	board	is	always	set	up	but	you	never	iron	clothes	
You	think	of	your	job	as	an	interruption	of	your	quilting	time	
You	pet:		Fabric	
People	are	always	picking	threads	off	you	
You	can	measure	a	scant	¼”	by	eye	
"Featherweight"	Doesn't	mean	Boxer	
You	clean	up	your	sewing	room	&	your	family	thinks	you	are	moving	out	
Looking	forward	to	eating	some	tasty	dishes	and	seeing	what	everyone	has	
sewn.			
	
Your	sister	in	quilting,	
Linda	
	



 
UPCOMING	EVENTS,	PROJECTS	AND	WORKSHOPS	
	
June	21	–	Sept.	3,	2018	
Row	by	Row	Experience	–	Sew	Musical	
www.rowbyrowexperience.com		
	
August	28,	2018	
LAP	Annual	Potluck		
***Please	note	that	this	year	our	September	potluck	meeting	was	changed	to	August.	Maggie	Ball	will	
be	presenting	at	our	September	meeting.	
	
Septermber	14-15,	2018	
Patchwork	Party	Quilt	Show	
4501	North	Main	Street	
Roswell,	NM		
	
September 14-16, 2018 
“Along the Silver Thread” Quilt Show 
Silver Threads Quilt Guild 
Creede Community Center 
503 Forest Rd. #9 
Creede, CO 
 
September	25,	2018	
Maggie	Ball	Presentation	-"The	Bear	Come	Out	at	Night"	
For	more	information	on	Maggie	Ball	and	this	quilt	pattern	please	visit	her	web	site	
http://www.dragonflyquilts.com/store.php?cat=2	
	
September 26, 2018 
Maggie	Ball	Workshop	-"The	Bear	Come	Out	at	Night"	
Graves	Hall	at	the	United	Church 
The	cost	of	the	workshop	is	$40.00	for	LAP	members	and	$50.00	for	non-members.	
If you are interested in participating in this workshop, please contact Sharon Kapple. 
 
October	12-13,	2018	
San	Juan	Quilter’s	Guild	Annual	Quilt	Show	
McGee	Park	
Multi-Use	Building	
San	Juan	County	Fairgrounds	
41	CR	5568	
Farmington,	NM	
	
October	19-20,	2018	
Quilt	Fiesta	Santa	Fe	
Santa	Fe	Convention	Center	
201	W	Marcy	Street	
Santa	Fe,	NM	
https://quiltfiestasantafe.org	
	



October	23,	2018	
Melody	Crust	Presentation	-	"So	Many	Ideas;	So	Little	Time”	
	
October	24,2018	
Melody	Crust	Workshop	"Fast	Finishes"	
Learn	to	join	pre-quilted	blocks	using	innovative	techniques.		The	cost	of	the	workshop	is	40.00	for	LAP	
members	and	50.00	for	non-members.		Sign	up	at	the	guild	meeting	or	e-mail	Deb	McLin	
damclin@gmail.com	
	
OFFICER	REPORTS	
Vice	Presidents	–		

Secretary	–	Joan	Williams		

Minutes	from	LAP	Guild	Meeting	6/26/18	at	the	United	Church	of	Los	Alamos:	
The	meeting	began	at	7:00	p.m.	with	Linda	Kolar	calling	the	meeting	to	order.			

Officer	Reports:			No	new	info.	

Committee	Reports:	

Community	Service	-	nothing	
Membership	–	New	member	is	Debby	Hyman.	
Newsletter	–	Ann	is	having	trouble	receiving	newsletters.			
Publicity	–	Nothing	
Webmaster	–	Nothing	
Donation	Quilt	–	Nothing	
	
New	Business:	
	
Quilt	Market	–	There	was	discussion	on	whether	to	have	quilt	market	this	year.		A	vote	was	taken	and	it	
was	determined	we	would	not	have	market	this	year.		
	
Sharon	told	about	Maggie	Ball’s	workshop	September	26th	“Bears	Come	Out	At	Night”.			
	
Deb	had	a	sign	up	for	Melody	Crust	workshop	“Fast	Finishes”	on	October	24.	Melody	will	be	teaching	10	
classes	in	Houston.	
	
Announcements:				August	28th	meeting	in	White	Rock	will	be	our	Pot	Luck.		
		
Door	Prizes:		Trish,	Charlene	and	Ann.	
	
Show	and	Tell:		Donna	showed	her	Civil	War	quilt	(142	six	inch	blocks);	Trish	showed	rag	rugs;	Debby	
showed	her	kaleidoscope	quilt;	Laura	showed	graduation	quilts	for	her	nieces	and	nephews,	and	a	palm	
tree	quilt	for	her	daughter;	and	Flo	showed	a	community	service	quilt	from	the	crazy	9	patch	workshop.			
		
Tonight’s	Program:		Marta	Gentry	–	Recycled	Weave.	
	
Marta	has	been	weaving	since	she	was	young.		She	has	worked	with	the	Appalachia	weavers	and	the	Las	
Golondrinas	weavers.		She	uses	yarn	and	tee	shirts	in	the	weavings	she	is	doing	now.		Most	of	her	
materials	are	recycled.		She	has	spent	time	experimenting	to	come	up	with	the	weavings	she	is	doing	
now.		She	has	done	time	trials	to	find	the	best	way	to	do	her	weavings.		You	can	find	more	information	
on	her	website:		teecycledweave.com	or	contact	her	at:		teecycledweave@gmail.com	
	
Meeting	adjourned.			



 
Treasurer	–	Donna	Smith	
	
Treasurer's	Report	
	
The	LANB	Checking	account	balance	as	of	May	1,	2018	was	$14820.29.	
From	the	Garage	Sale,	LAP	netted	$90	and	157	yards	of	fabric	for	Community	Service	quilts.	
	
Publicity	–	Charlene	McHale	
	
*All	current	events	are	listed	on	the	Calendar	of	Events	above.	
	
Community	Service	–	Flo	Carr	
	
We	now	have	4	new	full	tubs	of	really	nice	fabric	in	our	storage	shed,	thanks	to	Louise	Taylor	generosity,	
the	Guild's	garage	sale	and	to	donations	from	JoAnn	Painter.		Many	of	the	pieces	of	fabric	are	large	
enough	to	be	used	for	backing	for	one	or	more	quilts.		We	should	have	a	number	of	kits	ready	for	the	
sew-a-thon	at	the	May	meeting,	but	if	someone	would	like	to	pick	out	their	own	fabrics,	or	have	another	
quilt	in	mind	for	a	community	services	project,	please	check	out	our	expanded	Guild	Stash!		We	also	
have	a	brand	new	roll	of	batting	just	waiting	to	be	used.		Thanks!				
	
Library	–	Deb	McLin	
	
The	LAP	has	invited	fiber	artist,	Melody	Crust	as	our	speaker	for	our	October	meeting.		The	title	of	her	
lecture	is	“So		Many	Ideas,	So	Little	Time.”		She	will	present	a	workshop	on	Wednesday	entitled	Fast	
Finishes.		Learn	to	join	pre-quilted	blocks	using	innovative	techniques.		The	cost	of	the	workshop	is	40.00	
for	LAP	members	and	50.00	for	non-members.		Sign	up	at	the	guild	meeting	or	e-mail	Deb	McLin	
damclin@gmail.com	
	
Membership	–	Brenda	Blea-Edeskuty	
	
To	download	the	membership	form	please	click	on	the	link	or	see	attached	form.	
http://www.losalamos.com/lap/forms/lapmembershipform.pdf	.	
	
Donation	Quilt	–	Michelle	DeBardeleben,	
	
We	sold	$230	I.	Tickets	at	the	craft	fair.		Thanks	to	all	who	volunteered.		I	am	still	looking	for	
someone	to	go	with	me	to	the	NNMQG	meeting	at	5:30pm	on	September	24th.		I	am	happy	to	
drive.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
*Events/Sources	not	sponsored	by	LA	Piecemakers	are	shown	for	info	only	and	not	endorsed	by	LA	Piecemakers.	
 

 



 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS MEMBERSHIP 
Membership Year ____________  

Please print all information clearly.  

Name _____________________________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address _____________________________________________________________ 
City, State, & Zip Code ________________________________________________________ 
Telephone Number ___________________________________________________________ 
E-Mail Address ______________________________________________________________ 
Do you want to receive the LAP Newsletter via e-mail? Yes No (Circle one)  

Do you need a ride to meetings? Yes No Can you drive someone to meetings? Yes No (Circle 
one)  

Please volunteer for one or more of the following by placing a check mark next to items{s):  

Donation Quilt ticket sales ______________ Valentine's Day Luncheon _____________________  

Quilt Show/Quilt Market ________________ Serve as Officer _____________________________  

Payment - Make check for $25 payable to: Los Alamos Piecemakers or LAP. Mail payment to LAP, Attn: 
Membership Chair, P.O. Box 261, Los Alamos, N.M. 87544 or hand in at meeting.  

LAP Use only: Payment ___ Entered in data base ___ Name tag ___ Packet _____Membership 
card_____Date______  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


